

Friday 22nd December 2023





Dear Parents and Guardians,



We have had a wonderful time celebrating this festive season. We have especially enjoyed our Santa Dash, our Christmas disco, our class party and of course, our visit to Santa's grotto. We hope you enjoy the Christmas gifts your children have lovingly crafted especially for you. You can keep up-to-

date on all of the fun in Reception B by following us on Twitter. Our Twitter handle is as follows:

@stannestanleyf2



Instead of homework this week, we have compiled a list of ideas for you to continue the festive fun with your child at home:

- Write a letter to Santa's elves, it's usually Santa that gets all the post!
- Create a homemade gift and give it to a friend or family member.
- Have a dance party in the living room to your favourite festive songs.
- Make a Christmas tree out of something different? Lego, plasticine, the choice is vours!
- Talk with your family about your favourite memories from this year.
- Have a festive movie night, get cosy and tune into a Christmas classic.

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and all the very best for 2024.